SUPPORT:

MINISTRIES
P.O. BOX 849

ROSSVILLE, GA
30741
706.866.8826

SENDING
CHURCH:

GRACE BAPTIST

CHURCH
P.O. BOX 177
GAYLORD, MI
49734
989.732.5676

ADDRESS:
THE DAYS
1951 LITTLE
JOHN DRIVE
GAYLORD, Ml

49735

EMAIL:
CODAZERAN@
HOTMAIL.COM

CELL PHONE:
989.614.0612
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September 1, 2009

Dear Family and Friends,

Greetings 1n the name of our Blessed Lord, Jesus Christ! We have some exciting news to
report with this letter! On September 27, I will be getting ordained into the gospel
ministry! This 1s something that I have been waiting for, and I am truly excited that it 1s
now happening later this month! I believe that I am the first in my family to have this
honor. It 1s quite amazing what God can do with someone who surrenders his life to the
ministry. I truly am thankful for all the love and support from our family and friends over
the years.

Since our last letter, we have been privileged to see three precious souls come to know the
Lord Jesus Christ while out soul winning. These three are all from a neighborhood 1n
Parchment, Michigan. Please pray that they will become faithful and will attend church.

We have been able to be home more recently with our meetings, and though we wish to be
away 1n meetings as much as possible, I believe we were recently home due to God’s
timing. Our home church had a big heartache with the loss of four precious young men in
an automobile accident. We are very close to one family who lost their two oldest sons,
both teenagers. We were so fortunate to be there for the families and to be a support to
them through this tough time. Please continue to pray for these three families as they
begin to adjust and move on 1n the wake of their losses.

God has a purpose behind all things that happen. He sometimes uses tragic events to get
our hearts’ attention. I owe my salvation to a tragedy that struck my family. Had we not
gone through it, my family and I might not be saved today, and I might never have met my

wife.

Please continue to pray for safety as we travel to our meetings. We will be very busy
this fall. Thank you so much for your prayers and financial support. It has been a great
encouragement to us as we continue the deputation trail!

Y our missionaries to Ireland,

Andrew and Jennifer Day




